
I have heard that Hugos Manly is looking to improve, on what is already a 5 star 
business, the amount of seating available to support larger patrons. I’ve been coming to 
Hugo’s for a long time now and I must say that it is by far one of the best venues around, 
and, this improvement will make it even better!!

Hugo’s Manly is the first thing public eyes see when arriving to manly via ferry. With the 
addition of the new seating area this would boost first impressions by people commuting 
to manly. It would help create more jobs, more customers and during the current times, 
more outdoor seating would be beneficial to help support COVID laws and rules.

The venue is run extremely professionally in an amazing location, and has been this way 
for as long as I can remember. This place is loved by all, tourists and locals alike.

I believe what they are trying to achieve at Hugo’s is nothing short of excellent! Please 
consider this DA as it will support local employment and local business bringing a positive 
outcome for Manly locals and tourist alike.

Yours sincerely

Facundo Elorrieta
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